
 
October 4, 2016 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street N.W. 
Washington, DC  20554  
 
Re: Response to Information Request, File No. 1440-EX-ST-2016 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On October 4, 2016, Leann Nguyen sent an email regarding the above-referenced 
application requesting the following information: (1) City and state; (2) ERP; (3) Flight level; 
and (4) Stop buzzer information.  The city and state is Menlo Park, California.  The peak ERP is 
0.36 W.  The maximum flight level is 400 feet.  The stop buzzer contact is Ray Blasing at (650) 
868-7007.  

Please contact the undersigned at 202-415-9562 if you have any questions. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
_/s/ Christopher Bjornson______ 
Christopher Bjornson  
Counsel to FCL Tech, Inc.  
 

 


